
June 30, 2011 

Pauline Sumption 
City Finance Office 
300 6th St 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
 
Dear Pauline, 
 
It has been a privilege to serve on the City Council, and I look 
forward to serving our community as Mayor. 
 
My resignation from the position of Ward 2 Alderman will be 
effective immediately prior to being sworn in as Mayor on July 
5, 2011. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
629 Saint Andrew St. 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 




